Elmer, Linda

L A O
From: Oweczarski, Jim
Sent: Friday, January 7, 2022 9:20 AM
To: Phillip, Laurie
Ce: Elmer, Linda; Askin, Tim; Hatala, Carlen
Subject: FW: Appeal (2339 N. Sherman Blvd.--painted concrete on home)
Attachments; Request to Keep Paint On.pages; 2339 N, Sherman Blvd, backyard.JPG; 2339 N. Sherman

Blvd. frontyard JPG; 2339 N. Sherman Blvd. Stained Glass Windows.jpg

Lauriec — I believe we need a file on this one.

Open to other input, though?

Jim

From: Christie Melby-Gibbons <revchristiemelbygibbons@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 6, 2022 7:15 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Appeal {2339 N. Sherman Blvd.--painted concrete on home}

% You don't often get email from revchristiemelbypibbons@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 1+ = o0 L
Hello, Jim.

I've attached our written appeal to the decision of the Historic Preservation Commission's denial of our
Certificate of Appropriateness for retroactive approval of the painting of concrete on our home at 2339 N,
Sherman Blvd., in the Sherman Boulevard Historie District. [ have also attached photos of our painted
home, stained glass windows, & photos of most (not all) of the homes within just 2 blocks of us that have
painted masonry (LONG before we had it).

Thank you for your consideration.

Much peace,

Christie (& David) Melby-Gibbons

@_Painted Masonry (Some, not all, neighbors on Sh...

Rev. Christie Melby-Gibbons
Executive Director of Tricklebee Café
4424 W. North Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53208




